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Carrier Notification
SN91082779

Date: December 20, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Agreements Executed by BellSouth and CLECs

This is to advise that BellSouth is now posting Agreements executed by BellSouth and CLECs
to the Internet for review.  The list includes active Interconnection, Resale and Collocation
Agreements signed by BellSouth and the designated CLEC.  Pursuant to 47 USC § 252(i) and
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Rules and Regulations, such Agreements must be
made available for adoption by other telecommunications carriers for a reasonable length of
time.  Thus, not all Agreements posted to the BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Web site are
available for adoption, depending on the date each Agreement will expire.  This list can be
found at the following address:

http://cpr.bellsouth.com/index7.htm

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative or negotiator if you have questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services

http://cpr.bellsouth.com/index7.htm

